
From: Nicholas Zettel <Nicholas.Zettel@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2022 11:27 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: 1st Ward Office -- Ethics Claim / Receiving a Gift 
 

You bet, Steve -- the sender is "Western Wine & Spirits" (2222 N Western), and we do have the 
flowers displayed in our Ward Office. Accepted on behalf of the City. 
 
Best, 
-Nick 
 
 

Nicholas Zettel 
Chief of Staff, 1st Ward, Alderman La Spata 
Ward (773) 770-3769 || Remote 773-234-2682 (10am to 6pm) 
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